
At Northern Light Church, we are called to shine as a  

beacon of love in our community. 
We do this by living out Christ’s love 

through personal relationships and service to others. 

 

6717  85th Ave N, Brooklyn Park, MN  55445      763-494-4224 
www.northernlightchurch.com    church@northernlightchurch.com 

Family Gathering Times 
Sunday Bible Classes 9:00 am  

Worship   10:15 am  
Wednesday Bible Study 7:00 pm  

Life Group Info 
 
Brooklyn Park— Akpan/Markham Maple Grove—Block/Turner 
 Next Meeting:  will start up again in fall    Next Meeting:  will start up again in fall 
 Location:    Location:  
 
Champlin—Young Adults-Kronstad/Peek Otsego—Bruner @ B&K Tarnowski’s 
 Next Meeting:  will start up again in fall  Next Meeting:  will start up again in fall 
 Location:    Location:  

 
Champlin—Holte/Tarnowski Plymouth-Dotson/Ward 
 Next Meeting: will start up again in fall  Next Meeting:  will start up again in fall 
 Location:    Location:   

Privileged to Serve Today 
Song Leader  Tom Flynn 
Prayer   Chris Hill 
Scripture Reading  John Siebenshuh 
Table Talk        Ken Kern 
Servers  Henry McCabe 
   Larsen Kronstad 
   Elijah Yarpah 
   Royce Roberts 
Announcements Paul Berg 
Power Point  Emem Akpan 
Speaker  Justin Bruner 

Shepherd’s Prayer Dickey Joe Turner 

Nursery  Frances ZayZay 

Please contact Chris Block or Dave Ward if you are  
unable to serve so a substitute can be found. 

For the Record 
 
 
June 10   133 

Bible Class   no count 

Contribution   $ 3654 

Children   $ 2 

 

June 17   95 

Bible Class   no count 

Contribution   $ 3060 

Children   $ 3 

Northern Light Leadership                
Justin Bruner, Minister  763-494-4224 

Church Office 763-494-4224 
 Shepherds  

Ronnie Dean 763-425-7929       Tom Markham   763-571-1735 
Gene Tarnowski   763-427-0373   Dickey Joe Turner 763-688-0820 

Dave Ward 763-473-1203 
Deacons 

Emem Akpan~International Transition612-581-1297   
Chris Block—Worship  952-471-3505 

Steve Dewall~Children  763-238-2114     David Dotson~Missions 763-607-4895 
Al Holte   763-323-0543    Ralph Weber~Community 763-425-1331   

WELCOME TO 

 

 
Confidence in Christ 

June 24, 2012 
 

 Open Our Eyes Lord (Praise Hymnal) 
Welcome/Body Building 

Family Prayer 

When the Roll is Called Up Yonder (# 852) 
Have You Seen Jesus My Lord (# 214) 

Come to the Table (Praise Hymnal) 
Communion 

Offering 
Thank You Lord (#781) 

Children’s Moment 

 I’ll Be List’ning (# 988) 
Scripture Reading (Hebrews 4:14-16) 

Lesson:  Confidence in Christ 
Paradise Valley (# 898) 

Shepherd’s Prayer 
Lord Reign in Me (Praise Hymnal) 

 
 



 
Prayer Requests 

 
Health Concerns: 
Evelyn Turner—just found out her leg was fractured in two places 
from her fall a couple of weeks ago and there are more complica-
tions because the drs.  didn’t catch the fractures. 
Courtney Block – her dad, Lee, is still in the hospital in Ohio.  The 
exploratory surgery didn’t find the problem, but he’s still losing 
blood.   
Susan Nelson – her sister, Carolyn Polkinghorn, has cancer and has 
also developed heart problems. 
Margie Weber – her work colleague, Mark, is having brain surgery 
this Thursday.  Pray for a successful outcome & recovery. 
Ryan Woods – Justin’s friend, has a terminal spinal tumor 
Jack Sikes – diagnosed with stage 4 lung cancer 
Mark Smith – his grandfather, Clarence Smith Sr., has early stages of 
Alzheimers and was put in a nursing home 
Raymond Forrest – mother has cancer 
Mark Novak—his cousin, Christy, is having health issues 
 
Looking for Employment: 
Katina Flowers, Thomas Giddings, Brian and Kati Tarnowski, Sheila 
Meh, Mary Akpan (job interview on June 25)  
 
Praise/Thanksgiving: 
Rhonda Peek – her last dr. appointment and treatment went very 
well! 
Helena & John Cole – thank you for my grandchildren and for life. 
 
Other Needs:   
Sue Rabe – I’m having some personal conflicts and would very much 
love to have the congregation pray for me to face them with wis-
dom, good decisions making and trust in our Father. 
Dickey Joe & Evelyn Turner – Jed Wallace seek God and His guid-
ance.  For Misty, Wendy and Bonnie to seek God first; and wisdom 
for Evelyn & DJ as parents and grandparents and foster parents. 
Travelers 

CEAP GARAGE SALE 

We are collecting things for  a 
garage sale on Saturday, July 28. 

All proceeds from this sale will go to CEAP  
(Community Emergency Assistance Program).   

 
We will also be collecting school supplies and food donations 

during the Garage Sale. 
 

We have a room in the building that we are 
using to store everything, so you can bring 

donations whenever you are ready.   
Please only bring usable, clean items. 

 
CEAP has had such a great need for 

clothing that we plan to donate clothes  
directly to them. 

 
If you have any questions, please see 

Melissa Ward or Amy Bruner. 

Upcoming Events 
 

     7/8                Wedding Shower for Erika Herried  
        & Richard Markham (date change!) 
     7/28        Church Garage Sale for CEAP 
     7/29   International Day 
     8/4               Church Picnic  
 
      tbd        Mandy (Markham) Gamboni’s  
       Baby shower 

FLAMING PINE YOUTH CAMP 
 

Don’t forget to send your registrations in for 
 Flaming Pine Youth Camp sessions! 

 
 6/24-30 Junior Camp 
 7/1-13 Senior Camp 
 7/15-21 1st Family Camp 
 7/22-28 Challenge Camp 
 7/29-8/4 2nd Family Camp 
 8/5—8/11 Youth Camp 

 
There are registration forms on the shelves in the back of 

the auditorium.  If anyone needs help with camp fees, 
there are scholarship forms also. 

 
Confidence in Christ 

Hebrews 4:14-16 

 

I.   A Reminder 
 Jesus is Exalted 
 Jesus is the Son of God 
 Jesus is our High Priest 
 So, Keep the Faith 

II.  Confidence in Christ 
 Through Christ We Can Enter God’s Presence 
 Through Christ We Can Be Confident of Our 

Salvation 

Member Directory Update 

 
As you know, in the fall, we began taking 
pictures to update our  member directory. 

Unfortunately, Brenda’s computer “crashed” and 
the majority of those pictures were lost.  I have 

a list of names on those that she had  
already given me, it is on the bulletin board. 

 
If your name is not listed as a picture we have, 

would each member/family send us a photo 
(JPEG format) that you would like on the  
electronic picture board and the directory.  
(We are also working to provide a way to  

take new pictures). 
 

We would also like a brief description of you/your 
family that you would like included (for example:  

names & interests or hobbies).  If you can keep it 
to 30 words or less, it will be easy to read on the 

electronic picture board. 
 

You can send it to the church email: 
church@northernlightchurch.com 

 
Thanks for your help! 

 

United Kingdom 
 

This past winter the adult Bible class went through 
 a wonderful video series entitled 

"United Kingdom."  For those who were unable  
to attend this series we would like to offer the  
opportunity to go through the class, beginning  
Sunday, July 1.  If you are interested in going 

through "United Kingdom" please sign up on the 
"United Kingdom Sign Up Sheet" 

 on the welcome table in the foyer. 

Family Nite 
 

We had a great time at Tradition on Wednesday 
night.  Some of the residents greeted us at the 
door because they were so excited we were  

coming to sing hymns with them.  As we 
left , we heard over and over again,  

“Thank you for coming;” and  
“This was the highlight of my week”. 

 
Thank you to everyone from Northern Light 

who came and sang with us. . .it’s yet 
another simple way to “let our Light shine”  

in the community!   

Church Picnic 
Mark your calendars for the  

church picnic.  It will be 
held on Sunday, August 4— 

               details will follow soon. 

International Day 

Our annual International Day will be 
held on  Sunday, July 29. 

If you are interested in helping plan 
this day and events with it, please see 

Emem Akpan 

Dear Northern Light, 
 
     Thank you to all for your prayers, love & support 
through this difficult time.   
     Thank you so much for the use of the church  
building & to the Wards, the Bruners, the Deans & 
others who helped set up and take down all the tables 
& chairs.  Thank you too for the beautiful basket in 
memory of my Dad! 
 
In Him, 
The Libby’s & all the Harold Main Family 

Dear Church Family: 
      Thank you so much for the beautiful European  
basket of green and blooming plants and for all of you 
being there for me. 
 
In Him, 
Nan  

A New Ladies Bible Study 

We will be starting a new Ladies Bible study on 
Wednesday, July 18 at 10:00 am… 

Bad Girls of the Bible by Liz Curtis Higgs.

 
These books are available through 

Christianbook.com for $ 9.99; workbook is $ 7.69; 
 or Lifeway for $ 14.99, workbook is $ 9.99. 

 
We will meet at the church building. 

 

http://www.bing.com/images/search?q=picnic+basket&view=detail&id=302B5D3075B36428149457CF08077286D52F4014&first=0&FORM=IDFRIR
http://www.lifeway.com/Product/bad-girls-of-the-bible-workbook-P001080193

